February 14, 1974

Mrs. Araksi Kirishjian

Chairman St. Vartan Cathedral Guild
630 Second Avenue

New York, N.Y., 10016

Dear Mrs. Kirishjian:

Thank you for your check for
$2000.- toward your $25,000 pledge
for the Mébtamg Room.

This generous remittance is
certainly very much appreciated.

The balance on the piedge is
now as indicated in your letter $3636.-

Thank you once again and with

best wishes.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK:bp :
Encl. Rcpt. #5621 for $2000.-



